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FIRE SERVICES 
 
Notable Fire Calls and Calls for Services since the last meeting 
 
Fire Incidents September 2021 
 
August 24-September 27 
 
Fire Alarm Activations    15 
Motor Vehicle Collisions    9 
Cancelled Enroute/No incident   6 
Brush/Grass Fire     2 
EMS Assist      2 
Building Fire      1 
Storm Damage/Fallen Tree   1 
Smoke Scare     1 
      
Total Number of Incidents   37 
 

Notable Incidents 
 

Residential structure fire on Lonely Oak Dr. on 9/12/21. 
 
 

POLICE SERVICES 
 

Police Calls and Services for September 2021 
 

911 Hang Up Calls -   21 
Animal Complaints -   5 
Arrest -    36 
B & E Structures -   3 
B & E Motor Vehicles -  0 
Communicating Threats -   0 
Disturbances -    18 
DWI -     4 
EMS Calls -     10 
Juvenile Complaints -   1 
Larcenies -     13 
Larceny of Motor Vehicles    0 
Traffic Stops -   298 
Citations issued -   129 
Traffic Check Points-  1     
Vehicle Crashes”10-50’s” -  28 
Ride Along -    1 
Robbery -    0 
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Property Checks-   890 
Operations Reports Code#5- 280 
Calls Resolved without Reports- 1069 
 

Notable Incidents 
 

On September 9th, 2021 at 2313 hrs, a shooting occurred in the PVA of Madison Pointe 
Apartment Complex. The victim was shot at several times, one striking his foot. The 
shooting was a result of a domestic argument.  Mr. Marcus McNeil of Franklinton was 
transported to the hospital with a non-life threatening gunshot wound to his foot.  Mr. 
Andrew Sills of Oxford was charged by Investigator N. Williams with assault with a deadly 
weapon with intent to kill. He was given at $90,000 secured bond and remanded to the 
Granville County Detention Center. 
 
 
Chief’s Notes  
 
On 9/23/21 after a joint investigation between the Granville County Sheriff's Office and 
Butner Public Safety, Derrick Beulah and April Miller were taken into custody. Both 
subjects were charged with many of the recent Breaking and Entering incidents that had 
been reported out in the county. Sgt. Tyler Currin of BPS responded to conduct a check at 
the Depot for two people passed out in a vehicle. Upon speaking with the individuals Sgt. 
Currin spotted a firearm concealed in the center console of the vehicle. Sgt. Currin was 
already aware of the possibility that the two were involved in the break ins out in the 
county. Further investigation led to the discovery of possible stolen items that were 
reported to the Granville County Sheriff’s Office. Both subjects were arrested for 
possession of a stolen firearm and Beulah was also charged with felon in possession of a 
firearm. The vehicle was turned over to the sheriff’s office for further investigation.  
 
 


